
 
 
 

 
 

 Youth Club have had 
its first “back-to-

club” meeting, and it 
is Thursday to be a 
special day for the 

students of that 
group – smoothie-
making and baking 

will take place at the 
Nordic House. 

 
First Party of the year 

to be announced 
soon! 

After School Teachers: 
Inge, Marie, Rasmus and 

Julia 
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A.F Y.C 
Welcome to a new and interesting 

school year 2014/2015.  
We are thrilled to see all the new and 

returning students! The group is 
complete with 37 children.  

4 teachers – Inge, Marie, Rasmus and 
Julia – are currently working in the 

group and we are eager to continue 
building a pedagogical and social 

platform for all kids to thrive and enjoy.  
 

Our main focus is to make all the 
children feel confident and welcomed 

at the Nordic School. 
 

We offer a range of favorite activities – 
swimming, dodgeball, basketball, 

football – as well as creativity and arts, 
in order to de-stress and relax after a 

rather long and demanding school day. 

Reminders 

          17th September 7– 9.30pm 
          Parents meeting 

 
          29th October 5pm - AGM 

 
            Please inform us by  

            calling or texting if your 
                         child/children will be absent               

         on a specific day. 
   

      THANK YOU 
        Greatly appreciated! 

 
           After-school: 
          0777 000058 

 
 
 


